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Joint Statement by Alice Wairimu Nderitu, United Nations Special Adviser on the 

Prevention of Genocide, and Michelle Bachelet, the High Commissioner for Human Rights, 

on the situation in Myanmar



  

The senior officials urged all parties – including defecting officials, police and military officers – 

to cooperate with international mechanisms, including the International Criminal Court and the 

Human Rights Council’s Independent Investigative Mechanism for Myanmar, in fighting 

impunity in the country. 

  

This situation has also put at further risk the already vulnerable ethnic and religious minorities in 

Myanmar, including the Rohingya. This population has long suffered horrific violence at the 

hands of the Myanmar military with impunity, as documented by the Independent Fact-Finding 

Mission on Myanmar established by the Human Rights Council. 

  

“We are deeply concerned about the impact that the current situation may have on these 

populations and are closely monitoring developments. The rights of minority groups, including 

the Rohingya population must be fully respected,” the two UN officials stated. They noted the 

diversity of the protest movement, and encouraged the newfound sense of unity across ethnic and 

religious divides, as well as the growing recognition of past crimes against minorities, including 

Rohingya. 
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